


Our Mission at St. Paul’s 

 
The Mission of St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, Exton 

is to create many doors by which people are invited to enter  
the church and to exercise hospitality by welcoming all persons 
who seek a closer relationship with the sacred: those who have 

much faith and those who have little; those who have tried to live 
their faith and those who have struggled. 

It's a true delight to gather together again with our full Sun-
day routine, which includes our two morning services at 8:00 
a.m. and 10:30 a.m.  

Join us again for Sunday breakfast, the Adult Forum, and the 
return of our wonderful choir. Our youngest members will be 
welcomed back to Sunday School and Children's Chapel. 

Beyond Sunday, we invite you to explore our new fall sched-
ule, featuring our special Celtic Service, insightful Bible Stud-
ies, and the engaging EfM class. 

Welcome back, everyone! We are 
grateful for your presence and are 
excited for all that this new season 
holds at St. Paul's. 



~	Children’s	Chapel		Dismissal	~ 





















Altar Flowers this Sunday are given 
in memory of Helmut Listmeier by 
his family, Tracey, Michael, Alaina, 

and Jason Listmeier.  





~ Blessing of the Animals ~ 
Rooted in the legacy of St. Francis of Assisi, the tradition of the 
Blessing of the Animals is a special service held to honor and cel-
ebrate the bond between humans and the animal kingdom. St. 
Francis, the patron saint of animals and ecology, taught that all 
of God's creation—humans and animals alike—are interconnect-
ed and deserve care and respect.  

St. Paul's Episcopal Church invites you to join us for our annual 
Blessing of the Animals service. This beloved community event 
offers a chance to give thanks for our cherished pets and com-
panions. 

When: Sunday, October 5th, at 2 p.m. 

What	to	bring: Please bring your furry, feathered, or scaly fami-
ly members on a leash or in a carrier to ensure a safe and re-
spectful experience for all. You are also welcome to bring a pho-
tograph of a beloved pet if they cannot attend. 

Sign-up: To help us prepare for the event, please sign up using 
the QR Code.  




